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FACTS ABOUT THE FREE AND REDUCED PRICED MEALS PROGRAM 

      
● Cedarburg School District is offering a School Breakfast program for High School and Middle School students 

at a cost of paid: $1.60, reduced: $0.30.  Meals are served before the school day begins at the CHS Dawg Haus. 
The breakfast must meet the daily minimum requirements for all three food groups at breakfast (milk, fruit, 
grain/meat/meat alternative). 
      

● Free and Reduced Priced Meals consists of one basic hot lunch which includes one milk.  Paid elementary 
lunch is $2.75, middle school lunch is $2.90 and high school lunch is $3.00.  Reduced lunch cost is $0.40. 
Students must choose at least three (3) different items from the five (5) food groups that are being offered that 
day AND each hot lunch must include either a fruit or vegetable.  If three (3) food groups including a fruit or 
vegetable are not chosen, the student may be charged for a full price meal (entrée).  

      
● Milk purchases to accompany a bag lunch brought from home, ala carte items or as a second milk with hot 

lunch do not qualify as free under the Free and Reduced Price Meals Program. The current price of milk is 
$0.40.  

      
● Ala carte items such as pizza, chips, and cookies are not covered under the Free and Reduced Price Meals 

Program. 
 

● For Grades 6-12:  Eligibility for Free or Reduced price meals is coded on your child’s Student ID card.  The 
Student ID card should be presented to the cashier at the point of payment in the cafeteria. The card will be 
swiped and handed back to the student, no further action is required. Your child’s Free or Reduced eligibility 
will remain confidential.  

 
● For Grades K-5:   Eligibility for Free or Reduced price meals is coded on your child’s Student ID card. ID 

cards for elementary students are maintained by the classroom teacher.  Students who choose to purchase a hot 
lunch are handed their Student ID card before going to the cafeteria.  In the cafeteria, cards are placed in a 
basket labeled hot lunch.  After students go through the hot lunch line a cashier will scan each card in the 
basket.  Your child’s Free or Reduced eligibility will remain confidential. 

 
● To purchase ala carte items, milk, or an additional hot lunch or milk, parents/guardians may initiate a Food 

Service account by sending a check made payable to the Cedarburg School District. Please include your 
children’s first and last names on the check. Payments can be made at your child’s school office or by mailing 
a check to: 

 
Cedarburg School District  
Attn: Food Service 
W68 N611 Evergreen Blvd. 
Cedarburg, WI 53012  
 

● Payments can be made by creating an account with Revtrak at https://cedarburg.revtrak.net. Deposits can be 
made in any amount and there is no transaction fee.     

https://cedarburg.revtrak.net/

